TENNESSEE WASTEWATER SYSTEMS, INC. AN ADENUS UTILITY

October 6, 2014

Honorable Herbert Hilliard Chairman Tennessee Regulatory Authority 502 Deaderick Street 4th Floor Nashville, TN 37243

RE: 14-00062 and Summit View response

Dear Chairman Hilliard:

Tennessee Wastewater wishes to address potential concerns related to the recent Director's Order filed on the Summit View treatment facility (TRA Docket 06-00078, TDEC SOP-06035) in advance of this Friday's conference hearing on Docket 14-00062.

TWSI is diligently working on responding to the allegations made in the order. As you are aware, TWSI responded to the NOV issued on 7/8/14 with the attached response. This response addressed the Corrective Action Plan needed to resolve outstanding site and capacity issues. This plan will require collaboration and cooperation between TWSI, the TRA and the Summit View HOA.

TWSI takes its role as the leading utility in the decentralized wastewater industry very seriously. We have invested considerable resources into refining our technology and our operation and maintenance processes to ensure long term consistency and quality over the many sites that we own and operate across the state. We take pride in our role as pioneers and our reputation for performance and stability over the past 20 years. Further, we would like to extend an open invitation for you, the other directors, and any other member of the TRA staff to come and tour some of our facilities to better understand how our business operates.

We look forward to discussing this with you further at the October 10 conference.

Sincerely,

Matt Pickney

Matt Pickney, Operations Manager Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.

851 Aviation Parkway Smyrna, TN 37167 (615) 220-7202 Fax (615) 220-7207



851 Aviation Parkway Smyrna, TN 37167

Date: August 1, 2014

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation Divison of Water Resources William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 312 Roasa L. Parks Avenue Nashville, TN 37243

Re: NOV Summit View Resort 7-8-2014 Response

The Summit View facility was designed to serve 32 cabins with a permitted flow of 8,000 gpd. The cabins are serving more guests than the system was designed for. The HOA and the TRA have been notified of this issue and also the requirement to resolve the capacity issue.

To bring this system in compliance, the treatment facility will need to be expanded to accommodate the historical flows, additional land and drip area will need to be acquired, designed and permitted. In addition, the funds will have to be raised and approved by the TRA to fund the system expansion. The HOA and the TRA have been notified of this requirement to resolve the matter and we have received no response from the HOA at this time.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles Hyatt President

Fax: 615.220.7209